
RECEIVED 
REG{@# 1 Yates Foil USA, I i x  

P.O. Box 826 

Mi. Richard Widdowson 
Schneider Electric-Square D Company 
14 15 South Roselle Road 
palatine, Illinois 60067 

March 24, 2006 

pear Mr. Widdowson: 

Yates Foil USA Inc. is working the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission to determine the disposition of 
the radio active sources contained in two Asoma photometers, one of which was located on the drum deck, 
and the other on the treater deck. The Asoma units were installed between 1987-1989 when Square D was 
operating the plant. We cannot find any record of their disposal fiom 1996 forward while Yates Foil USA 
Inc. was operating the plant, or from 1990-1996 when the plant was operated by AFEC’s Circuit Foil 
USA. 

Since we have no records from the time period when Square D was operating the plant we cannot 
determine if the radioactive sources were disposed of during that time period. We also do not know if they 
may have been disposed of when then plant was dismantled and demolished in 2004-2005. 

Is it possible you have any records that may help? If so Yates Foil hereby requests Square D to forward to 
Yates Foil any information in its possession, or the possession of its contractor(s) regarding the disposition 
of the radioactive sources contained in the two Asoma units. 

Please forward the requested information to the attention of Joe Feather at Yates Foil USA, Inc., P.O. Box 
826, Moorestown, New Jersey 08057 at your earliest possible convenience, and also cc MY. Rolph. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph N. Feather 
CFO 
Yates Foil USA Inc. 

cc Ronald G. Rolph - Health Physicist 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 
(610) 337-5347 (610) 337-5269 (Fax) 
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